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July 24, 2020




Public Education Department Has Scheduled a Licensee Hearing for 
Monday, August 10, 2020 


[bookmark: _GoBack]Santa Fe – The New Mexico Public Education Department (PED) will hold a hearing on Monday, August 10, 2020 starting at 9:00 am, concerning the matter of PED v. Richard Armijo. The hearing will be held via Zoom-Meeting platform for participants and will be live-streamed on https://www.facebook.com/nmped.licensurehearings for the public.

For information regarding this or other New Mexico Public Education Office of General Counsel hearing, please contact at the following email address Clarinda.wetzsteon3@state.nm.us or by phone at 505-469-3139.
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